From: Butler, John

To: Ruark, Donna

Cc: BDS Appeals

Subject: FW: Appeal ID: 26350 Address: 1705 SW 11th Ave (PR46)
Date: Tuesday, December 14, 2021 5:00:22 PM

Donna,

Very late notice but please add appeal 26350 and this email as a discussion topic for tomorrow.
Send an invite to Amit. Hopefully he will be available. We can discuss it anytime he is available.

Thanks,

John Butler

Senior Plans Examiner

Bureau Wide Projects Section
Bureau of Development Services

1900 SW 41 Ave, Suite 5000
Portland, OR 97201

John.Butler@portlandoregon.gov
(503)865-6427

Work Hours: M - Th 7:00 am - 4:30 pm
Alt. Fri: 7:00 am — 3:30 pm

From: Courtnee Gomez <courtnee.gomez@smartlinkgroup.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 14, 2021 4:05 PM

To: Butler, John <John.Butler@portlandoregon.gov>

Cc: Carly Nations <carly.nations@wirelesspolicy.com>; John Evans
<john.evans@smartlinkgroup.com>

Subject: Appeal ID: 26350 Address: 1705 SW 11th Ave (PR46)

Hi John,

AT&T has been made aware for the appeal decision and would like to know base off this decision
and the call | had with you earlier today, why the board decided to rejected verses asking for
additional information? Because in past appeals it looks like decisions have been held off till
additional information can be provided.

Also pertaining to the LA-RR report would you require a updated report are will a PE letter from the
engineer stating that the FRP screening will hold up at the extended height of 15'6”? We would
obtain that PE letter from the same engineers that provided the LA-RR report.

Thank you,
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Courtnee Gomez

Real Estate Project Manager
Smartlink

c. 916-527-4157
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